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From: Steward, Cristina (UTC) 
Sent: Wednesday, February 13, 2019 3:16 PM
To: 'michele103wiserpkwy@gmail.com' <michele103wiserpkwy@gmail.com>
Subject: Summit View

Michele,

The case you submitted information to is closed. I’m not sure why you are submitting this
information, but we are not able to make any changes this closed case.  It will be added to the closed
file and noted that it was submitted after the docket was closed.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Cristina Steward, M.P.A.
Regulatory Analyst
(360) 664-1274 Office
Cristina.steward@utc.wa.gov
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Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability.
www.utc.wqa.gov

This e-mail states the informal opinions of commission staff, offered as technical assistance, and
are not intended as legal advice. We reserve the right to amend these opinions should
circumstances change or additional information be brought to our attention. Staff's opinions are
not binding on the commission.
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